
Portals of Prayer 
The July - September  2021 

edition is here!  
 

Please pick up your copy at the Welcome 
Table. 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!! 

Sherri Spann 7/1 
Virginia Suggs 7/2 
Deirdre Dunbar 7/4 
Cole Eisenbraun 7/6 
Caroline Eisenbraun 7/7 
Chris Britton 7/7 
Sharon Mazzocco 7/9 
Jessica Ventrone 7/10 
Justin Bartlett 7/14 
James Dunbar 7/16 
Joe Ventrone 7/19 
Jim Kennedy 7/27 

Remember In Your 

PRAYERS  
“God is our refuge and strength, 

   a very present help in trouble. ”  Psalm 46:1 
 
 

We pray for the needs of those in our immediate 
church family and in our greater circles of 

Christian love and friendship; including Anne 
Bongiorno, Steve Marlin Campbell, Dottie Cowen, 
Mike Cowen, Deirdre Dunbar, Jim Dunbar, Cheryl 

Ethier, Mary Galbraith, Steve Hallock, Phyllis 
Heinzelmann, Marissa Lizarraga, Bob Marriner, 

Helen Moon-Dewit, Rose Quesada, Davin 
Samoska, Mary Schulze, Vi Schulze, Andrene 

Smith, Martha Williams, our Church, community 
and government leaders.  

 

Bless, protect and heal them and all others 
among us whom we have not named.  We thank 
You that You love them and truly are their great 

physician. 
 
 

Please let Wendy Papa, Admin. Asst. know if you 
are in need of prayer  admin@ctknp.com. 

 
 

A note to our Volunteers! 
With summer upon us and lots of vacations 

happening, we’re asking for you to kindly 

update Planning Center with your Block-out 

dates (or let us know), so we know when 

you’re not available to serve. If you don’t 

know how to do that, please contact Admin 

by email or phone for a quick 

“How-to”.  
 

Thank you so much for all 

that you do at Ctk! 

Contact Us 
 
Office Manager: Linda Campbell     498-2217  admin@ctknp.com 
Administrative Assistant: Wendy Papa   498-2217  admin@ctknp.cpm 
Director of Christian Education: Bonnie Hicks 498-2217  bonniehicks@ctknp.com 
Director of Missions and Ministry: Sarah Britton 499-7022  ctkkids@ctknp.com/sbritton@ctknp.com  
 

Please send bulletin and calendar information to Wendy Papa, Admin. Asst. by Tuesday.  

 

CtK Preschool Needs  

Applejuice 
 

 
We have a good problem in that we have more 

children enrolled in preschool and now need 
more donations for apple juice! If you would like 

to donate 100% apple juice, please leave the 
containers in the preschool/youth kitchen or 

church kitchen marked “preschool”.  
Thank you for your support!  

 

 

July 18, 2021 

CHRIST THE KING LUTHERAN CHURCH 
 

3947 West Kimber Drive, Newbury Park, CA 91320-4829 

Church Phone: (805) 498-2217      Preschool Phone: (805) 499-7022 

Vacancy Pastor Corey Grant 

Director of Christian Education: Bonnie Hicks 

Director of Missions and Ministry:  Sarah Britton 

Worship Services:   8:30AM & 10:30AM 

            www.ctknp.com 

“Jesus Bread of Life” 



Welcome to Christ the King!  
 

Sign up to receive Church Newsletters electronically  
Please fill out a Connection Card found on the welcome table, ask an Usher,  
or send an email to admin@ctknp.com and we’ll add you to the email list.  

 
We are so glad you are worshiping with us! 

Worship Times 
Sunday Morning 
8:30am Traditional 
10:30am Praise Service 
Live Stream both services on 
YouTube & Facebook 
 
 

Bible Studies/Activities 
Watch for special meetings and   
summer activities. Saturday evenings 
5-7pm there is a Connections Group 
studying the Word and having dinner 
on the patio.  

Children's Ministry 
Children's Church* 
Sundays 10:30am Service 
*Summer break Jun. 27-Aug. 8 
Will begin again Aug. 15 
 

Nursery Care 
Sundays 10:30am Service 
 

 
 
 
 

Restrooms in Preschool 

CTK Preschool 
Mon.-Fri., Half & Full day options 
Sarah Britton, Preschool Director 
 

CtK Wifi Password 
CTKGuest  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
www.ctknp.com  

About Communion The Lord’s Supper is a great gift from God and an amazing mystery of forgiveness and 

grace. Because Scripture teaches it can be taken to one’s harm (1 Cor. 11:27-29), we encourage that it be received 
only by those who accept the Scriptural teaching concerning this special gift. Are you a believer in Christ (Heb. 11:6)? 
Are you sorry for your sins (Prov. 28:13)? Do you believe that with the bread and wine Christ also offers His body and 
blood (1 Cor. 10:16)? Are you willing to forgive those who have sinned against you (Mt. 6:14-15)? If you share these 
Biblical beliefs, then we welcome you to participate. Training is available for anyone who is interested and for all     
children during their 5th through 8th grade years. Also please note, there is non-alcoholic wine available. Please choose 
the lighter colored cup. Please see our Vacancy Pastor Corey Grant for more information. 

AS WE GATHER: An old Jewish prayer begins, “Blessed are You, O Lord our God, King of the universe.” To call God 
“King” is to acknowledge Him as the highest ruler over all. Earthly kings never created the subjects of their rule out of nothing 
as has the one Creator God. So much higher and more exalted than any earthly sovereign king is God. In the Old Testament, 
God gave His people kings for their nation. But unlike the rulers of other nations, Israel’s kings were to rule in God’s name 
and after His heart and will and word. They were to rule God’s people like shepherds tending sheep, like David of old. Few, 
however, were faithful to their calling. Through a king named Zedekiah, God both condemned the former faithless kings and 
promised the future righteous Branch of the great King David. In today’s Gospel, we see Jesus, God’s Son, having compas-
sion on people as a shepherd has compassion on the sheep. Because of Jesus’ blood and righteousness, you have a King 
that cannot fail. He cares for you and will deliver you safely to your eternal home.  

8:30 Traditional 
DS 2 pg. 167 w/communion 
 
LSB Hymn:  651, 644, 794 
 
Readings 

Jeremiah 23:1-6 
Psalm 23 
Ephesians 2:11-22 
 

10:30 Praise Service  
 
 
 

• He Is Faithful 

• 10,000 Reasons (Bless The Lord) 

• Hungry 

• Tithes & Offering & Prayer 

• Reading: Mark 6:30-44 

• Children’s Message 

• Message: “Jesus Bread of Life” 

• Prayers & The Lord’s Prayer  

• Benediction  

• Glorious Day 

EVENTS  FELLOWSHIP  COMMUNITY  MINISTRY 

Serving Opportunities at CtK and Spiritual Gift Assessments  
 

Have you ever thought, “I’d like to serve at CtK but I just don’t know where to serve or what to 
do or where to start,” or “What are my spiritual gifts that God is calling me to use or share?” 

 

Check out ctknp.com/serving-opportunities where you will find a list of areas to serve at 
CtK, and you can also take free spiritual gift assessments to help you understand what your 

spiritual gifts and interests are and what areas of serving might be a better fit for you!  

New Boards and Officers Transition 
 

This month marks the transition to the newly 
elected boards members, directors and officers.  
If you are a new board member or director and 
need a list of new board members or officers, 

please contact Admin Asst. Wendy at 
admin@ctknp.com for a copy.  

 
If you have any questions regarding board 

meetings or transitioning, please contact your 
new director, or CtK president, John Garcia.  

 Live Streaming Sunday 

Services 
 

Facebook and YouTube 
 

Please subscribe to our YouTube channel. 
You will receive notifications whenever CtK goes live. 

 
Thank you for continuing to support our ministry at CtK by 

sending in your tithes and offerings, giving online at  
www.ctknp.com/give or through online bill pay banking.  

Destination Dig 

VBS 2021  
 

A big THANK YOU to ALL the volunteers 

who made VBS such a successful week!   
 

The children had fun learning about 

seeking and finding Jesus and how 

archeology supports the story of Jesus 

and finding the truth of who Jesus is…our 

Savior! We played games, sang songs, 

made crafts, had an ice cream social, and 

a campout...just to name a few activities!  
 

Thank you for bringing your child to VBS! 

We loved having you join us and hope to 

see you next year! 
 

Thank you Bonnie and 

Sarah for all your hard work 

in preparing for our  

fabulous VBS week! 

Children’s Church Summer Break 
 

Children’s Church is on summer 
break and will up again on August 

15. All children are welcome to stay 
in church or families may worship 
outside on the patio in our family 

worship area.  
 

Nursery care for infants to 
preschool age will still be available.  

Saturday Small Group 
 

“A Longer Look” into the lessons.  

Meet at CtK Patio area 

5pm Dinner (bring your own) & 

Discussion 

 

Contact Linnea Wentworth at 805.312.4994 for 

more information. Come join in! 


